Antwort an: info@daystar.ac.ug

An:

Dear Catrin,

Greetings from Uganda, thank you very much for the good work you are doing. Thank you for the support to the children of Uganda. We have finally finished the kitchen. I sent a first batch of photos and i have also attached more photos on this email. Thank you for helping us, we are enjoying this good kitchen. May God bless you and all those who contributed.

--

Website: http://www.daystar.ac.ug

Facebook Page: https://www.facebook.com/daystarschooluganda

Daystar School Uganda

Kampala Uganda East Africa

Postal Address Daystar School Uganda P.O.BOX 31022 CLOCK TOWER KAMPALA UGANDA 17. Juni 2018 um 15:47